RIVLRSIDE _
PUBLIC BTILITIES

CITY OF RIVERSIDE
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that on Monday, June 27, 2022, at 6:30 p.m., or as soon
thereafter as may be heard, the City of Riverside Board of Public Utilities will hold a virtual
and in-person public hearing to receive comments on Riverside Public Utilities
2022 Public Health Goal Report. Public water systems serving more than 10,000 service
connections must prepare, in addition to the Annual Consumer Confidence Report,
a brief, written report in plain language that gives information on the detection of any
contaminants that exceed Public Health Goals (PHGs) published by the State Office of
Environmental Health Hazard Assessment (OEHHA). The PHG Report is available for
review by contacting Robin Glenney at rglenney@riversideca.gov or at (951) 351-6344
Riverside Public Utilities Water Operations Division.

DATE: June 27, 2022
TIME: 6:30 p.m.
LOCATION: In-person and/or Virtual Public Hearing

Art Pick Council Chamber, 3900 Main Street, Riverside, CA 92522
View live Webcast at www.RiversideCa.gov/Meeting

To listen to the meeting live and provide public comment by phone,
call (669) 900-6833 and enter the Meeting ID: 9226 9699 1256

Mail written statements to City Clerk, City Hall, 3900 Main Street, Riverside, CA 92522, or
email City_Clerk@riversideca.gov. Comments via the eComment feature may be
submitted through 4:30 p.m., June 27, 2022, at www.RiversideCa.gov/Meeting.

Further details are available on the RPU website at RiversidePublicUtilities.com/about-
rpu/board-public-hearings.asp. if you have any questions, please contact Customer
Service at 951-782-0330.

EN ESPANOL: Para recibir una copia de este anuncio en espafiol, por favor lldmenos al
951-782-0330.

DONESIA’GAUSE, MMC
City Clerk

Dated and Published: June 14, 2022




